
 



 

 

BUDGET SENSITIVE 

By prioritising Income Charging we can save $396m in the forecast period, 
bringing the total to $1.009b ($974m net savings), which provides you with an 
additional $367m in savings compared to the net savings proposed in December. 

MSD submitted detailed information for Income Charging phases one and two to 
the Treasury on 18 March. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Hon Louise Upston  
Minister for Social Development and Employment 

 




